Dear Whitehead-Hancock Employees,

I wanted to say THANK YOU for helping my grandmother on May
20, 2011. She was walking over on Capitol Avenue when she fell and
couldn’t get back on her feet. My family and I can’t thank you all enough
for helping her. We are very grateful to know that there are still “Good”

people in the world.

Thank You,
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Jamie B.



